
 

The Westminster Bee Club is dedicated to the protection of honeybees and all pollinators by providing 

education to the general public as well as backyard beekeepers. We have regular meetings to discuss 

the plight of honeybees and other pollinators like native bees, butterflies and others around Colorado’s 

natural habitats. We are a non-profit organization and we support our parent company, The Colorado 

State Beekeeping Association (CSBA) and People and Pollinators Action Network (PPAN). 

We are also partnered with Bee City USA – Westminster to provide voluntary public education about the 

plight of pollinators in Westminster, CO and throughout Colorado. 

Find us on Facebook @Westminster Bee Club 

We meet every 2nd Thursday of the month from 7 – 9 PM Jan – Nov currently via Zoom. After Covid19 

restrictions are lifted we meet at the West View Rec Center - 108th Ave & Oak St. in Westminster. 

Joining our club is easy and inexpensive. A $27 Individual or $47 family yearly membership will provide 

access to our Facebook page and all our Zoom meetings and information. Seven dollars ($7) of every 

membership goes toward the CSBA non-profit, if you are not already a member. 

Donate Now to the Westminster Bee Club to help protect our Pollinators through our Venmo QR code, 

through Zelle at westybeeclub@gmail.com   

Send your name, address, email, phone # to this same email to get regular updates on our club meetings 

and volunteer efforts.  

 

                                In partnership with Bee City USA – Westminster  
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